
 

 

 

TO:  CITY COUNICL 

FROM:  JEFF BARR, DIRECTOR OF PARKS & RECREATION 

SUBJECT:  2018 PRICING POLICY  

DATE:  OCTOBER 19, 2017 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

REGULAR MEETING OF PARKS & RECREATION BOARD HELD:  October 4, 2017 
 
 
 

Motion was made by Ross, seconded by Franzmann, to make a recommendation to 
Council to approve the 2018 Pricing Policy. Motion carried by the following vote: 
 

Yes: 5 - Franzmann, Piccolantonio, Ross, Shepherd, Mill, and Moehring 
 
Chair requested that Director forward this recommendation to Council. 
 

 


